
 

 
 

Diana Hueter 
Forest Creek Woman’s Club 

dthueter@aol.com   972.943.8172 (home)  3500 Terry Drive 
 
Welcome new neighbor! 
 
We are so happy that you chose to make your home in our lovely neighborhood, and we look 
forward to getting to know you. If you haven’t discovered it already, you will soon come to know 
that you have selected an incredible neighborhood. Forest Creek Estates is beautiful, friendly, 
offers a park for the children, a walking/biking trail, and a wonderful organization called the 
Forest Creek Woman’s Club (FCWC). 
 
All women of Forest Creek Estates are invited to join FCWC.  Our Woman’s Club is very active 
and offers entertaining and informative monthly meetings as well as a variety of activity groups.  
Some of the activity groups open to our members include Bridge, Bunko, Ya-Yas Book Club, a 
Garden Club, Showgirls (theatres and shows) and Moms and Tots.   Although we are a club for 
neighborhood women, many of the activity groups such as Wine and Dine, Couples Capers, and 
Couples Bunko are open to husbands or guests, providing a venue for the men in the 
neighborhood to get acquainted. The gentlemen in our lives are also invited to our socials: a 
welcoming get together in the fall, a festive holiday party, and a spring event. 
 
You can find out more about us at our website, www.fcwc.net. While areas of the site are 
accessible to members only, the links under “About Forest Creek” and “Advertising/Community 
Advertisements” may be accessed by anyone.  Our annual dues of $45 include the monthly 
general meetings, any activity groups in which you choose to participate, full access to the 
website, and a copy of the membership directory.  
 
Our general meetings are held in the evening on the 2nd Tuesday of the month from September 
through May. Typically, each meeting has a theme and/or speaker and is always interesting and 
fun. We hope that you will attend!  My contact information is at the top of this memo.  Please 
feel free to give me a call if you have any questions.  If you want to attend one of our general 
meetings but don’t feel comfortable coming alone, give me call. I’d love to bring you with me! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Diana 

 
Diana Hueter 
2015-2016 President – Forest Creek Woman’s Club (FCWC) 

http://www.fcwc.net/

